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Parks and Recreation to Dial Back Programming during Executive Order

[Duluth, MN] In accordance with Executive Order 20-99, the City of Duluth’s Parks and Recreation Division is dialing back on
programming and building use. All in-person programming has been canceled, beginning today, November 20. Parks and trails
remain open for public use.
Please stay tuned to the Parks and Recreation social media pages! Staff will continue to provide updates and creative
recreation options for individual and virtual recreation opportunities throughout our community.
For detailed information on the most recent Parks and Recreation Policy Announcement, please visit
www.duluthmn.gov/parks/covid. View the full policy by clicking on the following link:    https://duluthmn.gov/media/10562/park-
policy-announcements-11-20.pdf.
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